
ELFT Apprenticeships – Becoming an ELFT Apprentice

Colleague to review 
Apprenticeship 

options

Information on 
apprenticeships, what 
we offer at ELFT, and 
testimonials can be 

found here

Is an 
apprenticeship 
the right option 

for your 
Continued 

Professional 
Development 

(CPD)?

NO

YES

Colleague to complete the 
‘Register your Interest’ 

form
Click here for link

Colleague to decide 
on alternative 
Professional 

Development options 
with line manager

The Apprenticeship Team 
will get in touch when the 
next cohort is scheduled

A meeting will be 
scheduled for each 

bespoke/cohort group. This 
is for your Line Manager 
and you to attend and 

understand the 
Apprenticeship journey and 
the commitment required 

from both parties

Is the 
apprenticeship 
you’ve chosen 
offered on a 

regularly 
scheduled 

cohort basis?

YES

For apprenticeships that 
are not offered as a cohort, 

the Apprenticeship Team 
will liaise with Training 

Providers and get back to 
you on options available 

NO

Is an 
apprenticeship 
the right option 

for your 
Continued 

Professional 
Development 

(CPD)?

NO

Colleague to decide 
on alternative 
Professional 

Development options 
with line manager

YES

The Training Provider will 
require you to complete a 

Skills Scan to check  
eligibility for the 
apprenticeship

Are you eligible 
to complete 
your chosen 

apprenticeship 
programme?

NO

You will be required to 
complete the enrolment 
forms and Commitment 

Statement with the 
Training Provider, as well as 

the ELFT Apprenticeship 
Agreement with the 

Apprenticeship Team

Speak to Training 
Provider or 

Apprenticeship Team 
about alternative 

apprenticeship 
options

The Apprentice Journey 
illustrates what you will 
cover for the duration of 
your apprenticeship with 

ELFT

Apprenticeship 
Completion

Further 
Apprenticeship 

opportunities for your 
Continued 

Professional 
Development (CPD) 
can be found here

YES

https://www.elft.nhs.uk/intranet/team-elft/people-culture/apprenticeships
https://forms.office.com/r/ZVPqt7eQCr
https://nhs-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/samantha_king27_nhs_net/EbZeaTzk1xVMvu_Z6MKAcy8BbXl7oPv1tgo179q5f0Hj-Q?e=R36nvd
https://www.elft.nhs.uk/intranet/team-elft/people-culture/apprenticeships

